
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

IFPHK Approves UOWCHK as Education Provider 

Adding to 6 Approved Providers Offering Education Programs 

 

(30 May, 2024 – Hong Kong) The Institute of Financial Planners of Hong Kong (IFPHK) is 

pleased to announce today that the UOW College of Hong Kong (UOWCHK) is a new addition 

to the IFPHK’s approved education providers, with effective from 1 June 2024.  

 

The UOWCHK was approved by IFPHK’s Selection Committee after going through a 

comprehensive review meeting and selection procedure.  

 

Located in Tai Wai of Shatin, the UOWCHK is part of University of Wollongong Australia and 

an approved post-secondary college in Hong Kong under the Post-Secondary Colleges 

Ordinance. For more details about UOWCHK, please visit: www.uowchk.edu.hk.  

 

With effect from 1 June 2024, the six approved education providers of IFPHK are:  

 School of Professional and Continuing Education (SPACE), The University of Hong Kong 

 School of Continuing and Professional Education (SCOPE), City University of Hong Kong 

 UOW College of Hong Kong (UOWCHK) 

 School of Liberal Arts (SLA), Macau University of Science and Technology (MUST) 

 Macau Institute of Management (MIM) 

 Institute of Executive and Professional Development (IEPD), Macao University for 

Tourism (UTM) 

      

For enquiries, please contact IFPHK at 2982 7888 or email to info@ifphk.org.  

 

IFPHK’s website: www.ifphk.org. 
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